
From: Trimpe, Linda <trimpel@vmcmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:59 AM 
To: Krejci, Cheryl <Cheryl.Krejci@fortbendcountytx.gov> 
Cc: Olguin, Roger <olguinr@vmcmail.com> 
Subject: Bid sheet 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
 
Good morning Cheryl, 
 
The $23.00 price is for the Knippa quarry which it states on your information (page 9) that was 
sent to Roger Olguin yesterday.  The price from Rosenberg and Missouri City yards is $45.00. 
Looking back in our files Trap Rock picked up at Vulcan's Rosenberg yard and Missouri City 
yard the price has been $45.00 for the last three years.  I do apologize for the confusion but we 
must cancel for the two Trap Rock items. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda Trimpe 
Sales Representative 
Coastal Region 
Southwest Division 
Vulcan Materials Company 
281-276-4928 
trimpel@vmcmail.com  
 

 
www.myvulcan.com 
 
 
Report This Message as Spam to FBCIT 
 
Report This Message as Phishing to FBCIT 
 
Attach the message to the E-Mail 
 
Right-Click the Spam/Phish message (not the text) copy and paste into the body of the new 
message. Should show as an envelope under attachments. 
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